
Year 4 Trip to Little St Mary’s Church 
 
Year 4 pupils visited Little St Mary’s Church last 
Thursday.  They were met by Fr Robert who gave 
the children a fascinating whistle stop tour of the 
church.  The children (and adults) learnt some 
interesting facts about this interesting city centre 
church and the children worked sensibly and 
respectfully on their workbooks.  The trip formed 
part of a wider Humanities topic, wherein the 
children have been learning about the 
importance of The Church to Christians and the 
significance of the practices, events and objects 
therein.  
 
Needless to say, the children enjoyed the trip, were extraordinarily well-behaved and made 
the walk there and back swiftly without complaint.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


